ENVIRONMENTAL DEPARTMENT
450 NORTH 1000 WEST - LOGAN, UTAH 84321 » PHONE (435)716-9753 + FAX (435) 716-9751

June 12, 2006

Jessie Wilcox
Renegade

2320 Zinga Drive
Reedsburg, W1 53959

Re:  Potential Wastewater Discharge to City of Logan
Dear Ms. Wilcox:

We have reviewed the data you submitted for the disposal of wastewater from Renegade
Parts washer into the City’s sewer system. Based on the analytical results provided, the
pollutants concentrations meet the local discharge limits; therefore, the City of Logan is
approving the proposed potential discharge on a case by case basis. Each industry must
notify the City of Logan prior to discharge that they intend to discharge so they can be
placed on a schedule for future random sampling and inspections for compliance and to
see if a discharge permit will be required.

Therefore each individual industry is responsible for notifying the City for any process
change which may change their wastewater characteristics. An evaluation would be made
to determine if the user is subject to an Industrial discharge Permit or would be regulated
under the administrative guidelines given in the City of Logan, Municipal Code. All
discharges are subject to random sampling and inspection according to our procedures.

If you have any questions, Please contact Lynn Miller at (435) 716-9756.

Sincerely,

p
Lynn Miller -« - .
Environmental Compliance Manager
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